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Town of Medley to Host a Groundbreaking Ceremony  
NW 89 Avenue, NW 93 Street and NW 95 Street Roadway 

Widening and Drainage Improvements Project

 
Town of Medley —  The Town of Medley will host a groundbreaking ceremony for a roadway 

improvements project at NW 93 Street, NW 95 Street and NW 89 Avenue. Construction is 

expected to begin the week of April 17 and last approximately one year.  The estimated 

construction cost of this project is $3.3 million. 

 

The groundbreaking ceremony will be held from 10 a.m. to 11 a.m. on Tuesday, April 25, 

2017, at the corner of NW 89 Avenue and NW 93 Street and will be attended by Miami-Dade 

County and Town of Medley Officials. 

 

The roadway improvements project includes: 

• Resurfacing of NW 93 Street East of NW 87 Avenue/West of FEC Railroad 

• Reconstruction of: NW 95 Street, NW 93 Street west of 87 Avenue and NW 89 Avenue 

from NW 93 Street to NW 95th Street 

• Portions of NW 93 Street and NW 89 Avenue will be widened to 3 lanes 

• Drainage system for roadway will be constructed 

• Provide new sidewalks 

• Share bike lanes or “sharrows” 

• New pavement markings and signs 

• New left turn lanes  

 

For more information on the groundbreaking ceremony, please feel free to contact Susana 

Guasch at (305) 887-9541or by email at sguasch@townofmedley.com.    
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